

West 7th / Fort Road Federation

882 West 7th Street, Suite 6
Saint Paul, MN 55102
651.298.5599
www.FortRoadFederation.org

August 12, 2022

Ross Haddow
City of St. Paul
DSI Senior License Inspector
ross.haddow@ci.stpaul.mn.us

Subject: Letter of Support for waiver of 45-day Public Hearing Notice for (1) Extension of Services for Patio service; and (2) Class A Entertainment License for Keenan's Bar and Grill

Dear Ross.

Keenan's Bar and Grill, located at 620 West 7th Street, is requesting the Federation Board support their request for a waiver of the 45-day notice period for the public hearing for an Extension of Services for their patio; and a Class A Entertainment license for the business as a whole.

A public hearing by the City would still take place, but it would be with less notice than 45 days.

The West 7th / Fort Road Federation has no objection to this request.

If you have any questions, please call the above number or email me at mary@fortroadfederation.org.

Sincerely,

Mary Cutrufello

Executive Director and Community Organizer

CC: Bill Keenan, owner, Keenan's Bar and Grill

Councilmember Rebecca Noecker

The Fort Road Federation coordinates participation in advocacy and planning and builds community connections for the residents, businesses, and nonprofit organizations of the West 7th neighborhood so that it is a place where people want to live, work, and play.